
 

Welcome to Mt. Clinton Mennonite Church 
 

May 26, 2024 
 
 

Welcome to our Sunday morning worship! We welcome you to our  
Sunday school at 9:30. We have an Adult SS class using the Salt and  
Light curriculum that meets in the South West corner of the main floor  
and another adult class using Eugene Peterson’s book on prayer that  
meets in the church basement Children’s SS classes are in the  
basement Sunday school rooms.  Our worship service begins at 10:30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Call to Worship  
  

Songs     
 

Scripture    
 

Offering 
 

Songs 
 

Scripture    
 

Sermon                        What God is Doing in a Sensitive Location 

 

Song of Response 
 
Sharing and Prayer 
 

Announcements 
 

Closing Song   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader   Dale Hartzler 
Song leader    Matt Trost 
Prelude/Offertory  Crystal Horning  

Scripture Reading  Sharon Hulda, Mary Bendfeldt 
Sermon   Person who served in a sensitive location 
 

 
 
 

 

Prayer Focus:     Please pray for the protection, courage, and hearts open to 

the love of Jesus Christ in this sensitive location we learned about this morning.  

 
 

Announcements 
 
 

Pastor Jim will be out of town May 13-29.  On May 21 Pastor Jim finished 
hiking the Camino de Santiago in Spain.  Pastor Jim is in Albania today 
participating in the church there and will be attending the board meeting of 
Lezhe Academic Center in Albania, May 27-28.  There will not be a Camino 
Conversation until June 10. 
 
The church office will be closed tomorrow, May 27 in observance of 
Memorial Day. 
 
Saturday, June 1, at 7 am Men's prayer breakfast will meet at Thomas House 
restaurant in Dayton. 
 
Parents Night Out will be 5:30-8:30 pm on Saturday, June 8.  Jim and Ann  
are hosting in their Barn!  Please RSVP to Ann since Jim is traveling.  More 
details to come! 
 
We need lodging for Norma Teles visiting from Albania June 26th through 
July 2nd. We may also need some help with transportation. Please let Mary 
Bendfeldt know if you would like to host or help out. 
 
Look for the Virginia Relief Sale update in your mailbox and be thinking of 
ways you can support the mission of MCC through the sale.  Mark your 
calendars for October 4 & 5, 2024! 
 
Children’s Summer Sunday School - Martha Kratz and Sonya Eberly are 
planning for Sunday school for the children this summer.  We will be combining 
all the children into one class and are looking for people interested in helping to 
teach.  Contact Martha if you have any availability to help this summer. 
 
Bible School Event - Weavers and MCMC will be hosting a Bible School event 
on Saturday, June 29 from 1-5 pm with a meal following.  The theme is Seekers 
in Sneakers Discover Jesus! Children ages 5 to 5th grade are welcome to come 
and parents are encouraged to stay and participate with their children.   
 
Branson Fink is known as “Mr. Speedy” because he walks fast.  Recently on 
the “rec yard” he met an inmate from another section of the Bland Correctional 
Center, and “shared Jesus” with him.  The fellow responded positively and 
showed up several days later with some other inmates from his part of the 
prison for a “revival service“.  Later Branson received a note which said:  “Mr. 
Speedy, Hello!  So just wanted you to know that God’s hand is upon you.  It 
radiates, and He has kept you so strong.  You are an inspiration and a beacon 
of light to anyone who wants to know what the fruit of our Holy Ghost means by 
longsuffering, and strength.  When I see you I smile.  Be good.  God bless you!” 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE WANT YOU TO KNOW 
                                                             
 

May 19 
 

Offering:  Budget – $3,910.07 
                WRFP – $150.00 
     

Attendance:  Worship Service – Church 58;  Zoom 7;  Facebook 2;  Total 67 
          Adult Sunday School – Total 36 
  Southwest Classroom – Church 8;  Zoom 5;  Other 6 
  Downstairs Classroom – 17 
          Children’s Sunday School – Children 9;  Adults 4 
 

May 26 Greeters:     Lowell & Sharyn Tieszen 
 

June 2  Greeter:      Chuck Eberly 
 
 

Our Vision: God calls us to be a worshiping, welcoming and united  
family of faith, following Jesus Christ, empowered by the Holy Spirit,  
and ministering God’s salvation, healing and hope to the local  
community, the nation, and the world. 
 
 

Mt. Clinton Mennonite Church Pastoral Team 
Jim Hershberger, Pastor – 540-908-8005 
Nancy Showalter, Elder – 540-421-7394 
Conrad Heatwole, Elder – 540-230-0595 
Chuck Eberly, Elder – 540-810-2770 
Sharyn Tieszen, Elder & Mutual Care Advocate – 919-641-5876 
 
 

Church telephone: 540-867-5885  
Church email: mcmc6954@gmail.com 
Church web: https://mcmchurch.us 
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150 Year Celebration:  Save the Dates 

 
Sunday June 30th - Sing along with Cantore 
 
Sunday September 8th - Harmonia Sacra - 7pm 
 
Sunday September 29th - Morning and afternoon celebration  
      with a carry in meal 
 
Saturday, October 26th - Pork roast, tree planting and historical 
      sharing,12:00 pm 
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